
 

 Classification: INTERNAL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

11 February 2022 

 

 

Australian Energy Market Commission 

 

 

DRAFT DETERMINATION – UPDATING SHORT TERM PASA 

 

Alinta Energy appreciates the opportunity to provide feedback on the AEMC’s draft 

determination on the Updating Short Term PASA rule change proposal.  

 

Alinta Energy understands that AEMC intends to amend the definition of PASA availability to 

allow participants to reflect the recall time of their plant more accurately within a specific 

horizon specified by AEMO; and that the relevant period for a generator’s PASA availability will 

be outlined in the Reliability Standard Implementation Guidelines. 

 

While Alinta Energy supports the intent of these changes, to avoid duplication and increasing 

the burden on participants, it recommends that AEMO consider whether the existing system 

that participants use to submit recall times would still be required, or, alternatively how these 

changes could be pragmatically integrated to simplify the process and minimise manual effort.  

 

Thank you for your consideration of Alinta Energy’s submission, should you wish to discuss this 

further, please contact Oscar Carlberg at oscar.carlberg@alintaenergy.com.au, or on  

0409 501 570.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Oscar Carlberg 

Wholesale Regulation Manager 

Alinta Energy  
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